
From: Gonda, Jennifer
To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman)
Cc: Coggs, Milele; Lee, Chris; Stamper II, Russell; Lewis, Chantia; Witkowski, Terry; Korban, Ghassan; Smaxwill,

Sherrie
Subject: Follow up re. Shorewood LSLs
Date: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 2:25:26 PM

Alderman Murphy,
In Finance and Personnel last week, you asked about the number of LSLs in Shorewood and how
they are managing them.
 
Their DPW Director indicates:

They have about 3,000 LSLs.
For the past 15 years, they have replaced the public side as they have replaced the water
mains
Since 2016, they have offered owners the option to have the private side replaced by the city
contractor at 100% owner cost.
0 participated in 2016 and 1 participated in 2017.
They do not have an ordinance mandating replacement.
Current policy is to replace the public side when there is a public side leak (no repairs).
If the owner replaces the private side, Shorewood replaces the public side
No cost sharing or subsidy is available.

 
I hope this is helpful,
Jennifer
 
Jennifer Gonda, Superintendent
Milwaukee Water Works
Office: (414)286-3492
Cell: (414) 477-8207
jgonda@milwaukee.gov
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